
Leah Sharibu

Kidnapped by Boko Haram in 2018

Nigeria



On February 19, 2018, 14-year-old Leah Sharibu was kidnapped by Boko 
Haram from her school in Dapchi, Nigeria, along with approximately 
100 other girls. A month later, every girl was released except for Leah 
because she refused to deny her faith in Jesus Christ. Leah has been 
declared a slave for life by the extremists who abducted her and she 
remains in captivity more than 5 years later. 

Unfortunately, Leah is just one of hundreds, if not thousands, of missing 
Christian girls in Nigeria. Please pray for Leah and other girls like her 
who are being held captive for their faith.
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